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March 13, 2020 
 

COVID-19 School Closure: Parent Resources and Special Education/Section 504 
Prior Written Notice 

 
Good Evening,  
 
As communicated, our highest priority remains the health, safety and well-being of our district 
community. We understand that the disruption in familiar routine resulting from school closure, 
as well as coverage and health concerns related to COVID, have the potential to contribute to 
children and families feeling anxious. It is important to remember that children look to adults for 
guidance on how to react to stressful events. Modeling healthy coping strategies, maintaining a 
comfortable environment and reassuring your children by talking about any concerns and 
sharing appropriate facts will help them to feel secure.  If necessary, the following resources are 
available to access.     
 

• Parent Guide to Talking to Children about COVID-19 Fears 
• Mental Health and Coping During COVID-19 
• Resources for Home 
• California Peer-Run Warm Line, toll-free service and operates 24/7 and can be reached 

at 1-855-845-7415  
• San Diego Access and Crisis Line: 888-724-7240   
• Behavioral Health Emergency Contact Police/Psychiatric Emergency Response Team 

(PERT) 911   
 
In addition, please find this important notification regarding students who are served through an 
Individualized Education or Section 504 plan.   
 

• District Letter to Parents Regarding Section 504 and Special Education Services During 
COVID-19 School Closure 

 
We hope that you take good care of yourselves and your families during this time. We 
encourage you to please continue to follow the district webpage for the most updated 
information. 
 
Thank you, 
Mark G. Miller 
Deputy Superintendent 

https://www.nasponline.org/resources-and-publications/resources-and-podcasts/school-climate-safety-and-crisis/health-crisis-resources/talking-to-children-about-covid-19-(coronavirus)-a-parent-resource
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/coping.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/home/index.html
https://www.mentalhealthsf.org/peer-run-warmline/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001uAX-5Fd7-5FW2vGq-2DtHjl-5FPG09v5lfrSCHr6bW0TG7lGoRHPMbwA2pTdKjJGzD5aC068-2DNJCgQ9rbbqXdCKHZI7lQQy5kaW5S0ys5finQKA2F4xoae0N1hm6t82QzJ-5FFGIppr8ttL387gtkrvttRbejWCc3M-5F-5FFqYF1pQVgxq0dpt1pTNE1k-2DBd57g-3D-3D-26c-3DMnL94eBq2ei2bmuhhHVco37Mv7yleT-5FL3g7jB1c4DwAsvzCtPHaGDQ-3D-3D-26ch-3DxbRYt0op3x-5F67r0bldMtFGv6hOZSdrNnSUEsKdKzki-2DWWCB5lkqA2w-3D-3D&d=DwMCaQ&c=SIStQSL0VMIUJoLS-Q8giiFlA-AKdP7tpJHyQh8DeXk&r=xt284qGZ9Z4H6YGHT5ksPKlBEgFxC3J7J96xC6V6p5I&m=QYv3Gtt7Hhpv6fVnvehLLdwu_usV-oOoPXombFuJHD4&s=iXBZOFJobbtkPS8IQ75f8W9jeJ4bOMTNI1R5T8sO2vA&e=
https://www.sduhsd.net/About-SDUHSD/Department-Listing/Special-Education-/index.html
https://www.sduhsd.net/About-SDUHSD/Department-Listing/Special-Education-/index.html
https://www.sduhsd.net/Coronavirus/index.html

